
Hello families! 

 

Next week our kids will begin taking their state test, Smarter Balanced Summative Assessments. 

During this time, we will have a modified testing schedule. Please see the attachment below for the 

testing day schedules. Lunches will be based on your 2nd period on the days we are testing.  

 

During the testing block, students ARE NOT allowed to have any unauthorized devices. This 

includes, but is not limited to, cell phones, smart watches, tablets, ear buds, etc. These items must 

be off and put away in the backpack during the entire testing session. As a reminder, students are 

not allowed to have their cell phones out during class time or use their cell phone during school 

hours. Any student who uses an unauthorized device during testing, will have consequences. It is 

very important that students adhere to the state testing guidelines.  

 

Students will use their school computers during the state tests. It is important that students charge 

their school computers daily and come to school prepared with their device and charger. 

 

Please make sure students arrive to school on time during testing so that they do not miss important 

testing directions and they are not delayed in completing any of the assigned tests. 

 

Students who are absent, will have an opportunity to make up any test that they miss. 

 

Students – please make sure to get some sleep, eat a good breakfast, and come prepared to win 

the day! We know you will do well. There will be raffles and prizes for students who display PRIDE 

characteristics during the testing session. Hang in there students and keep working hard! 

 

Have a great night, weekend and we’ll see you Monday! 

Mr. Clobes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


